
 

 

FROM THE DESK OF THE 
EVENTS COORDINATOR 

 

Did you know…Sacred Heart Catholic 
School is home to an AMAZING collection 
of Central and Southeast Asian artwork 
some of which dates back to the 15th centu-
ry?  One of our grandparents donated his 
collection to our school over 10 years 
ago.  We would like to offer up some of the 
pieces and you can see a small sample of 
this collection in the display cases just left 
of Principal Jones’s office.  Please let Terry 
Fry, SHCS Business Manager, know which 
piece you would like to buy or if you are in-
terested in seeing more of the collection in 
our storage room. 
 

On a much different note, I am looking for a 
parent who has a horse-trailer we can use to 
transport the auction items…we load it up 
on Friday, April 5 at our school and unload 
it on Saturday, April 6 for the Auction at 
The Inn At The Commons. 
 

LeeAnn Loftin 
Events Coordinator 
Sacred Heart Catholic School 
Education With Heart 
541-772-4105 ext. 119 
Cell: 541-261-4130 

 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL IS: 

Thursday, December 20 
We get out at noon on that day.  

The lunch menu says it’s “Winter 

Vacation” on Thurs. and Fri.  
There is no lunch on Thursday, 

but we DO HAVE SCHOOL...UNTIL 
NOON! 

 
HOLIDAY DAYCARE HOURS 

 

Daycare will be open during Christmas 
break from 7:30 AM to 6:00 PM. They 
will be closed on December 24, 25, 26, 
31 and January 1. You must supply 
your child’s own morning snack and 
lunch. There is a sign up sheet in the 
daycare room.  

NO DROP INS, PLEASE  

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
Dec. 12-18, 2018 
 

Wednesday 12-12 
8:30 AM All School Mass 
7:45 AM-9 AM: Scrip  
Order popcorn for Friday 
2:15 PM: Pep Rally 
6:30 PM: MS Christmas Con-
cert 
 

Thursday 12-13 
2:30-3:30 PM: Scrip 
4 PM: Boys BB vs Shady Cove 
 

Friday 12-14 
$1 JEANS DAY 
7:45-9 AM: Scrip                   
Popcorn Friday 
2:30-3:30 PM: Scrip 
 

Saturday 12-15 
 

Sunday 12-16 
Monday 12-17 
Wear your most perfect pa-
jamas! 
7:45-9 AM: Scrip 
4 PM: Boys BB vs Applegate @ 
SHCS 
Tuesday 12-18 
FREE DRESS TUESDAY 
2:30-3:30 PM: Scrip 
 
 

Mark the Date 
 

Wed, Dec. 19: 8:30 All School 
Mass 
7:45-9AM: Scrip 
4:30 PM: Boys BB @ Prospect 
Thurs, Dec. 20: Wear an ugly 
Christmas sweater 
9-9:30 am: Kindergarten Na-
tivity Play in gym 
10-11 AM: Las Posadas 
12 NOON DISMISSAL! 
Dec. 21-Jan 6: No School-
Christmas Holidays 
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Sacred Heart Families      

 Thank you so much for coming to the 

preschool through fifth grade Christmas concert 

on Monday. It was a great performance by our 

talented students. Tonight our Middle School 

students will be performing at 6:30 PM in the 

gym.                                                                            

  We are gearing up for our auction. This 

year the auction is on April 6th at the Inn at the 

Commons. If you are interested in meeting more 

SHCS families or looking for ways to help and 

fulfill your volunteer hours, please contact Mrs. 

LeeAnn Loftin. She would love to work with you.  

 Thank you so much to Courtney and 

Channing Driscoll who sent the staff a TON of 

pastries, breads, cinnamon rolls, croissants, etc. 

this past Friday. They were delivered by the own-

ers of SWEET STUFF BAKERY (515 Riverside)  who 

had stayed up till 2:30 in the morning getting 

everything ready. Everything they delivered was 

top notch!                                                                                    

FUN DAYS AHEAD!  

Friday, December 14: $1 FOR JEANS 
DAY 
Monday, December 17: 
WEAR YOUR MOST PER-
FECT   PAJAMAS 

 

Thursday, December 20: WEAR AN 
UGLY CHRISTMAS SWEATER! 
  

 DOLLAR FOR JEANS DAY                                    

Since we won’t be at school for 
the third Thursday of the month, 
this Friday is Dollar for Jeans 
Day! Bring in $1 and you can 
wear JEANS (just jeans, no leg-
gings, etc) and a regular uni-

form shirt. The money will go to the PTO to 
finance some of the fun events that they have 
planned. If a student is wearing jeans with-
out the $1, they will be sent to the uniform 
closet to get new pants.   

Leslie Jones 



 

KDRV IS COMING! 
Sacred Heart Catholic School is going to have 
a commercial on KDRV. On December 19th 

the KDRV crew is going to visit our school and take pic-
tures of our students in class to use in the commercial. No 
names will be mentioned. If you wish to not have your 
child in the commercial please email Mrs. Sinclair by 
December 18th. 

 

CHRISTMAS SHOEBOXES 
 

Thank you, Sacred Heart Families! Thank 
you so much for your overwhelming support 
for our community. We loaded the white bus with at least 
70 shoeboxes for the children at Family Nurturing Center 
and 70 boxes for the seniors at St. Vincent de Paul. This 
will be a much happier Christmas 
 

CALLING ALL PHOTOGRAPHERS 
Sixth Grader, Novaly is busy putting to-

gether the slideshow for our Margari-

taville Auction! If you have taken pictures 

at one of our many events this year and 

would like to share your pictures, please 
put them on a flash drive or disk and pass them along so 

she can add them to the slideshow! (Flash drives will be 

returned.) We would greatly appreciate everybody’s pho-

tos since it takes MANY to put together a great slideshow! 

You can give them to Mrs. Sinclair or Mrs. Williams 

Thank You!! 
 

WE NEED PHOTOS for YEARBOOK!  
Calling all Christmas elves to provide pictures for our 2018-
2019 yearbook.  We currently have pictures of our Joga-
thon, the Living Rosary, our First Day of School, JAT 
awards and our Trunk/Treat being graciously provided by 
elf Mrs. Jepsen, but we are in need of other key events in-
cluding the two Christmas Concerts.  Please make a copy and 
give your electronic pictures to Mrs. Sinclair before Christ-
mas Break.  Thank you!! 

THESE PHOTOS WILL BE SHARED BY  
MRS. WILLIAMS AND MISS LEVESQUE.  

 

Sixth Grade Detective Work 
The 6th grade investigated the reactions of 5 
different safe powdered substances with 3 
different safe liquids on Monday. 
On Tuesday, they needed to use their obser-
vations to identify the two powders that I 
mixed in mystery mixtures. 
Each group performed 3 analyses, and was 
successful in identifying at least 4 of the 6 
substances that I gave them.  Great detective 
work! 

SHOW CHOIR 
3rd -8th Grade  

Starting in January, during the first week back at school, Mrs. 
Gibson will be letting new members join the Show Choir.  

ONLY FOR ONE WEEK! The Show Choir rehearses Monday 
at lunch and Friday in the morning from 7:15-8 AM.  

 

POPCORN FRIDAY 
On , Friday, December 14th, we will have another POP-

CORN FRIDAY!  On Thursday,  December 13,   the kids can 

order popcorn and pay $1. The popcorn 

will be  delivered to the classrooms at 

lunch recess.  

Las Posadas  
School Wide Celebration  

Thursday, Dec. 20 from 10-11 AM 
The whole school will celebrate Las Posadas on Thursday, 
Dec. 20 from 10-11 AM. One of the most important traditions of 
Christmas in Mexico is Las Posadas. The celebration begins on 
December 16 and is celebrated every day until Christmas Eve. 
Each evening there is a procession through the neighborhood, 
with Mary and Joseph reenacting the search for a place to stay. 
When Sacred Heart School celebrates Las Posadas, two stu-
dents play Mary and Joseph and start at the first grade class. 
They knock on the door and ask if there is room at the “inn.” 
When they are turned away, the first grade class joins them and 
they proceed to each classroom, ending with the whole school 
trailing the middle school students while singing the Las Posa-

das song. It’s a wonderful Sacred Heart 
School tradition. Parents are invited to join! 

 

Make it a  

SCRIP-TACULAR 
Christmas!  

Only 5 SCRIP shopping days left!  
Don’t wait till the last minute to buy gift certificates! Some-

times if you wait till the last couple of days before vaca-
tion, they may be out of your order.  

And...if you want to special order any scrip, you must 

do it by Thursday, Dec. 13, to receive it before  

Christmas Break! 
  

Scrip Hours: 
M/W/F: 7:45-9 AM 
T/Th/F:  2:30-3:30  

 
 

 

ART CLASSES  
Ashley Clasby is looking for a few more students .  

Ornaments, Sparkles and Unicorns ages 7-11 with Pravina McClure 
Saturday, December 15, 2018 at 11:30 AM-2:30 PM 
Create unique unicorn and mythical creations! These miniature crea-
tions can be Christmas tree ornaments or designed to stand along. In 
addition, young artists will create fantastic wrapping paper to take 
their creations home in, creating a festive Christmas gift to enjoy dur-
ing the holiday season or year round. 
Members $25  Non-Members $35- All materials provided 
Sign up at RogueGallery.org 
 

 
CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION  

IN SPANISH CLASS 
Our Spanish class will be having a Christmas celebration this 
Friday! 
We would like for your child to bring something to share with 
the classé  By last name: 
A-F: please bring a sweet treat 
G-J: please bring: apple/grape/orange juice 
K-Z: please bring a healthy 
treat 
If you have any questions, 
please email me at: cmendo-
za@shcs.org 

mailto:cmendoza@shcs.org
mailto:cmendoza@shcs.org

